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Dear madam,
I am writing today to plead with you in the name of rationality and common sense to please put a stop to this
unnecessary and ultimately destructive project.
I have been against this proposed project from the beginning and have stated so in writing to your predecessor
and have only grown in my conviction that this is not a beneficial  idea for Portsmouth and the surrounding
areas and the people of England and will cause untold damage to the already fragile natural environment.
Please stop Aquind
Yours sincerely
Robert Milner

Sent from my iPhone
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